PA BPW FOUNDATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS

APPLICATION INFORMATION

PA BPW Foundation is currently seeking applicants to serve on the Board of Directors. The candidates, who wish to be considered to serve on the Board, must complete the attached form. The information will be used in considering an application to serve on the PA BPW Foundation Board of Directors.

The usual term of service is three (3) years, unless a Director is replacing another member on the Board for the balance of their unexpired term.

If there are more than two individuals being considered to fill Board positions, the two individuals with the most votes shall fill the vacant positions. All votes shall be taken by the Board of Directors of the PA BPW Foundation and shall be by written ballot.

According to the PA BPW Foundation Bylaws, there shall be a maximum of two Directors of the PA BPW Foundation Board from any one District of the PA Federation (BPW/PA), excluding BPW/PA Officers who serve on the Board.

Applications to be mailed or emailed to:


			Laura Whetstone
                              PO Box 111
                              Manns Choice, PA 15550
                              Lwhetstone77@gmail.com




		
PA BPW FOUNDATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS APPLICATION


Name:	 Address: 	

Telephone: 	(home) 	(work) 	_(cell)

Email address: 			 District:	Local: 	
I will be serving on the following with BPW/PA next year 	 I can bring the following skills or talents to the PA BPW Foundation Board:





To improve the PA BPW Foundation, as a member of the Board of Directors, I would make the following suggestions: 	




If I am not elected to the PA BPW Foundation Board of Directors, I would be willing to work on a Committee to further the work of the PA Foundation. I am especially interested in working on the following areas: 	


  
   
SIGNATURE

PLEASE ATTACH YOUR QUALIFICATIONS OR RESUME, LIMITED TO ONE PAGE

APPLICATION DEADLINE - MARCH 15
THIS INFORMATION WILL BE SHARED WITH THE PA BPW FOUNDATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Thank you for your interest in serving on the PA BPW Foundation Board of Directors
